
 

 
 

 

  

OECR POSITION: No Recommendation 

SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION 

The Office of Equity & Civil Rights (OECR) has reviewed and is herein reporting on City Council 

Bill 24-0539 – City Streets - Renaming Cromwell Street to Vision Street. This is a bill that would 

rename Cromwell Street, a road that will be central to the Port Covington redevelopment area of 

the Baltimore peninsula, to Vision Street.   

CONCLUSION 

The Office of Equity & Civil Rights has reviewed City Council Bill 24-0539 and defers its 

recommendation on the legislation to that of the Department of Planning. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
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